
11th November 2016 

Friday 

Newsletter 

Newsletter  - Friday 11th November 2016 

St Clement’s Catholic 

Primary School 

ARMISTICE DAY ASSEMBLY 

 
Today we had a remembrance assembly led by Year 6. This special assembly included poems and prayers and the 

school children and staff observed the two minute silence. 

 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILITY 

 
Well done to our Year 6 pupils who completed Level 2 Bikeability this week. This takes place on local streets, 

giving them a real cycling experience. They were taught how to deal with traffic on short journeys such as cycling 

to school or the local shops. Thank you to all the representatives from the Cycle Training Team from Surrey 

County Council for their patience and guidance with the 

children.  



YEAR 5 RETREAT 

 
Today the children in Year 5 took part in a school based day retreat. The day involved team building exercises, 

problem solving, meditation, praying and reflection. Thank you Fr Graham and our Chair of Governors, Michael 

Davies, for joining us for lunch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EPSOM & EWELL SCHOOLS INDOOR ATHLETICS COMPETITION 

 
Well done to the children in Years 3 and 4 who represented our school on Thursday at the Epsom & Ewell Indoor 

Athletics competition at Rosebery School. Both teams came fourth out of eight schools. 

We would like to thank all the parents who brought the children to the event and cheered them on in their races. 

Also, thank you to Mrs Flaherty and Mrs Kingswell for their support and help with the team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



YEAR 3 BRITAIN’S PREHISTORY MYSTERIES WORKSHOP 

 
Digging for buried treasures, making a human time-line and building Stonehenge were just a few of the activities 

enjoyed by our Year 3 children in their prehistory workshop on Thursday. Archaeologist, Mortimer Wheeler, 

really brought the past to life in an engaging and memorable way.  

MATHS COMPETITION 

 
Well done to Riona Stockley, Marc Corpuz, Jaimie 

Guiret and James Daly who represented our school in a 

Maths competition at Explore Learning in Epsom on 

Wednesday this week. The competition involved using 

team work to work out maths challenges. We will let 

you know the result of Round One once they are 

published.  

 

 

ST CLEMENT’S DAY 

 
Wednesday 23rd November is the feast of St Clement 

which we will be celebrating. The children will have a 

liturgy led by Mrs Hargrave in the morning and followed 

up with activities in their classes throughout the day. 

 

REGISTERED CHILDMINDERS 

 
An up-to-date list of registered childminders connected 

with our school is available from the school office. 
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YEAR 4 ANGLO SAXON WORKSHOP 

 
On Thursday Year 4 enjoyed an Anglo Saxons’ Workshop with archaeologist Mortimer Wheeler where they 

engaged in looking at artefacts, role playing traditional Anglo Saxon families and creating Anglo Saxon warrior 

battle scenes. The History topic this term was certainly brought to life and the children loved it.  

 

 


